
[image: Description: cid:image003.png@01CCD1FD.B24B9290]


NTTG Stakeholders and Interested Parties:   

The Northern Tier Transmission Group (NTTG) has scheduled a public meeting in Portland, Oregon on Wednesday, January 22, 2014 starting at 9:00 am (Pacific) at the Sheraton Portland Airport Hotel.   NTTG members will give updates on the 2014 planning and cost allocation Order No. 1000 activities, and the 2014 Economic Study Request process.

To ensure adequate meeting facilities, please fill out the attached registration form and email to Amy Wachsnicht at Amy.Wachsnicht@ComprehensivePower.org indicating if you will be participating by phone or in person.   Provide your name, who you represent and contact information.  Meeting registration deadline is close of business Friday, January 17, 2014.

Please forward this notice to any parties who may be interested in participating.  Stakeholder input is important to Northern Tier and we hope that you will be able to participate.  Feel free to contact me at the phone or email address below if you have any questions. 

Thank you,

Sharon Helms, PMP
NTTG Project Manager 
Comprehensive Power Solutions, LLC 

(503) 644-6262 
sharon.helms@comprehensivepower.org
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